
 

December 2012 

Nobles, 

Let me start by saying thank you to all who attended 
our “Pioneers Night” and stayed for our general 
meeting. Both were well attended. 

My Fez comes off to the Past Presidents for a job well 
done, both dinner and the elections. Also I’d like to 
congratulate all newly elected directors and officers 
that have moved up a notch. This year should be a 
good one under the leadership of our President elect 
Noble Grant Poulin, who I`m sure has a full agenda. 

Well this is it my last President’s message. I have 
thoroughly enjoyed my tenure as president of our 
Lakehead Shrine Club and look forward to being active 
in any way needed to help out. As I have said in the 
past it’s not good enough to just join, you need to get 
active. The more you put into being a Shriner the more 
you will get out of it. So get involved let’s make Noble 
Grant`s year a successful one. 

In closing I wish "Season`s Greetings" to all the nobles 
and their families and a very "Happy New Year" 

Remember do it for the children! 

President of the Lakehead Shrine Club, 
Noble Tony Biscardi 

 


